
NEW COLLEGE,

OXFORD.

31st October, 1958.

-e
Professor J. Vicens Vives,
Santalo, 130,
Barcelona,
Spain.

Dear Professor Vicens,

I was delighted to hear from the Warden of St. Anthony's that

you are able to come and lecture in December. I hope very much

that you will be able to stay with me duri.ng y-our "time--at OXford.

We ought to make some arrangement for meeting. I wonder if

you could tell me the time at which you expect to arrive in Oxford.

I could then meet you at the station.

I am looking forward very much to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

� ..

(RAYUOND CARR)
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